Douglass Center Lib. Project 512 East Grove Street Champaign, Ill. June 28, 1971

Mr. Peter Neimi Director of Champaign Public Lib. 306 West Church Street Champaign, Ill. 61820

Dear Mr. Neimi:

This letter is to acknowledge our meeting of Wednesday, June 16, 1971. I certainly appreciate the time and information all of you were kind enough to give me.

I understand that I will place all orders to you for those services available at the Lincoln Trail System. I also understand that while you are not happy about this present arrangement, you will comply as long as is necessary in order to accommodate our library project.

I would like to thank both you and Mr. Joel Rosenfeld for extending your facilities and services for the total success of the Douglass Center Library Project.

Yours for unity,

Marin Dutter Mrs. Marion Butler,

Project Director

MB:cw